
Submitter: Gary Beachman 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

We do not want this HB 3501 passed - absolutely not !  We need to clean up the 

trash and remove people from their camps and the street.  My wife and I now cannot 

walk where we used to because of safety concerns.  Get some common sense and 

stop this bill.  The sponsors of this bill care not about safety and security of the 

average citizen. NO to this bill. 


